
No act of kindness is too small. The gift of kindness may 
start as a small ripple that over time can turn into a tidal 

wave affecting the lives of many. 
Kevin Heath 

February has been a month to celebrate kindness at Mundy Road and I think that we would 
all agree with the words quoted above. In our classrooms and throughout the school,  

everyone has been working on adding small acts of kindness to build the “tidal wave” in our 
community. I personally have been the recipient of this kindness as students, teachers,  

parents and the community at large have welcomed me with open arms over the last month. 
 

THANK YOU!   
 
Rob Wright 
Principal 
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Ready, Set and Learn was held at Mundy Road on February 18th in 
the gym and Strong Start room from 1:00 to 3:30.  Principals from the 

neighbouring schools welcomed 3 and 4 year olds and their  
families from the community.  The event was a hit with the kids and  

parents. 

 





Jump Rope for heart kick off assembly was on February 
20th and students were given envelopes to raise money 
for Jump Rope for Heart.  The Jump Rope Assembly 
will be on March 14th in the gym.  Envelopes are due 
back that date as well.  Parents are welcome to join 
the kids for jumping on the 14th.  See you with your 

jumping shoes on!    

We have been reviewing our student files to ensure 
that the Ministry of Education mandated documentation 
requirements (parent/child citizenship & proof of resi-
dency) have been met. As the requirements have 
changed in the last few years, our School Board has 
asked that we check and update the files. We will be 
sending home a notice requesting that any missing docu-
mentation (original documents) be brought into the 
school office for copying and placing in the student file. 
Thank you for attending to this extremely important 
request. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Mr. Wright 
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Spring Break Camp Mundy Road  - Bricks for Kidz 
Program Registration Form - Please return this form with payment to the school office. 

 
Child’s name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _________________________ 
 

Grade: __________________      Birth Date: ____________________________ dd/mm/yyyy 
 

Address: _______________________________________Postal Code: _____________________ 

 
Allergies or Medication: 
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name or Guardian Name and Email: __________________________________________________ 
 

Emergency Contact Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 

Emergency Contact Phone Number: ____________________________ 

 
Please check off the program you are signing up for:    

 

□  Bricks for Kidz  $120 

 

Total Payment:  ______________________ 
 

_______________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent or Guardian 
 

Please pay by cash or cheque.  Make cheques payable to School District 43.  If you have questions, 
please email jstromgren@sd43.bc.ca  

 

mailto:jstromgren@sd43.bc.ca




  

Date: Sunday March 9th, 2014  
Sign-in and Equipment Fitting: 4:00-4:30pm    

Ice Time: 4:30-5:30pm  
  

Place: Port Moody Arena #2, 300 Ioco Rd, Port Moody  
For boys and girls ages 5-12  

Equipment is available with pre-registration  
  

Register for the upcoming season, visit: coqmoodyringette.com  
Questions: cometryringette@coqmoodyringette.com  

  

FREE EVENT - COME TRY 
RINGETTE!!  

Register at: 
www.cometryringette.ca    

mailto:cometryringette@coqmoodyringette.com
http://www.cometryringette.ca




Division 1 - Mr. Reis/Mrs. Wood     

Division 2 - Mr. Porter 

Division 3 - Ms. Perko 
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